Friday 15th February 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of a new campaign, David Wilson Homes at ‘The Nurseries’ would like to welcome new residents to the community by sending them all a ‘Welcome to Your New Home’ card and have invited the Thrapston Primary School pupils to be involved.
They would like to host a competition for pupils to take part in, with the winning design being printed and sent out to all new residents. The theme for this will just be ‘moving into your new home’ and could also include things relevant to the local area – as people will be moving here from all over! 
They would also like to write a press release about the competition, to issue to local media, which could possibly include photographs of the pupil and their winning entry.

The children have been asked if they would like to participate in the competition over the holidays. Those that have chosen to do so will be bringing a design sheet home with them. Entries should be completed in felt pen or colouring pencil only, with your child’s name and class details completed on the back of the entry.
The school will select three entries from each year group (who will each receive a small prize) to send to David Wilson Homes, who will then choose an overall winning entry.

Designs should be returned to class teachers by Monday 4th March 2019.

We look forward to seeing all of the wonderful entries! 
Many thanks,

Mrs Ashley Tarr

